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Councilman’s work praised
To the Editor: ,
A thank you to North Olmsted Councilperson
Larry Orlowski.
~ An attempt is being made by developers and cer-
tain members of our government to. change the char-
acter of historic Butternut Ridge Road in North
Olmsted. They want to change zoning protections to
allow development of multi-family homes on a small,
bowling alley-shaped lot on our road. As a life-long.
resident of Butternut Ridge, I would like to thank,
Councilperson Larry Orlowski for his support in fight-,
ing North Olmsted's ongoing approvals that will
result in rezoning and subsequent destruction of our
Tneighborhood. ';
Those who devote their service to government-are;
most often criticized. In fact, many working for our!
government are working against Butternut Ridge
thomeowners. I'd offer the opposite, Thank you!
‘Councilperson Larry Orlowski. You represent democ-!
racy in North Olmsted. That is what you ran for office:
for. That is what you have achieved. We are proud!
| Matthew M. Wolf
North Olmsted



